
BHI HOLDINGS, INC. 
 
 
BHI Holdings, Inc. was incorporated in the Philippines and registered with the Securities and 
Exchange Commission (SEC) on January 24, 1963 to engage primarily in the insurance business. 
On November 4, 1999, the SEC approved the change in the Company’s corporate name from 
Consolidated Insurance Company, Inc. to BHI Holdings, Inc. and, concurrently, the change in its 
primary purpose from that of a non-life insurance company to an investment holding company. 
 
The Company’s shares of stock are listed for trading at the Philippine Stock Exchange (PSE). 
Bulk Handlers, Inc. (the Parent Company), a domestic corporation, owns 89.88% of the 
Company’s capital stock. The Parent Company is currently engaged in the business of warehouse 
leasing and terminal operations. 
 
To date, the Company’s operations are limited to maintaining and generating interest income on 
loans granted to a related party 
 
As an investment holding company, the Company’s main thrust is to acquire ownerships in 
profitable corporations. However, due to certain economic factors, the Company has been 
inactive in pursuing investment activities for a number of years. Its present source of revenue is 
limited to interest income generated from its loans granted to a related party. The Company’s 
management, however, continues to assess possible investment opportunities that it can embark 
on. 


